
Chairperson’s Notes of the Administrative Systems IT Advisory Committee 
 
Office of Enrollment Management    Thursday, November 14, 2013 
216H Criser Hall      2:00pm – 3:00pm 
 
In Attendance: 
Committee Members: Kimberly Browne (IFAS), Jim Ferrer (CFO), Stephanie Gray (Research & 
Grants), Alan Cooke (Warrington College of Business), Jodi Gentry (HR), Ex-Officio Members: 
Dave Gruber (Enterprise Systems), Greg Dubois (Enterprise Systems) 
 
Members Absent: 
Azfar Mian (Housing), Angel Kwolek-Folland (Academic Affairs), Bob Miller (Business Affairs) 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:00 PM 
 
Agenda: 
 
Introductions from Tammy Aagard, new Committee Chair 
 
Update on current and proposed projects from Dave Gruber 
 
Update on SIS Modernization from Dave Gruber 
 
Additional items to prioritize from the group 
 
Action Items: 
 
Dave goes through the UFIT projects from Enterprise Systems detailing support of: teaching, 
students, research, business, and core projects. 
 
Dr. Aagard makes note of the SAR expediting the admissions process. Admissions decisions are 
being integrated into the cloud to minimize system overload during decision release.  
 
The group stresses the importance of the committee being able to balance the “urgent items” 
with their strategic priorities in the next fiscal year. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:00 PM 


